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Party 4 

From: 

Sent: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 7:31 PM 

To: Regen, Licensing 

Subject: Application by Co-op, Evelina Rd SE15 3HL - 866250 

Dear Sirs, 

I am writing to make a formal objection to the new premises license for application number 
866250, a Co-operative Group Food Limited application for Evelina Rd, Nunhead, SE15 
3HL. 

My full name is  Address - 

(opposite the premises and would be directly affected). This letter is written and sent on 8th 
Jan 2019.  

I am opposed to the license for the following reasons: 

- Prevention of crime and disorder - alcohol is already available on the high st and on Queens 
Rd (nearby). An additional premises to sell alcohol will attract street drinkers, alcoholics and 
others early in the morning as well as through the day. As there are already premises 

nearby to buy alcohol another would have a negative cumulative effect on a small high street 
such as Nunhead. It would also attract anti-social behaviour in an area that is highly 

residential and currently peaceful. 

- Prevention of public nuisance - the location is currently quiet with other businesses shutting 

approx 7pm. The size of this premises will increase the footfall leading to noise and 
disturbance early in the morning, during the day, and late at night. It is also a concern that 
there will be increased litter and increased congestion on an already busy high street. 

- Public safety - the junction is already dangerous as cars are parked all the way up the street 

and the traffic is fast moving. More pedestrians crossing the road at this point would bring 
greater risk of road incidents, affecting both pedestrians and motorists.  

- Protection of children from harm - the site is close to a number of schools and a nursery. 
There would be a very real risk of alcoholics and aggressive behaviour near to the premises 

which would affect the children in schools closeby. 

I understand there have been recorded incidents of drug dealing on the street, an assessment 

of this is needed before granting an extensive premise licence. 

I therefore hold the belief that this licence should be rejected. 

Yours sincerely, 

Signed: 



8th January 2019 
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